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Dear Parents,  

As the school year is coming to a close, we would like the 

opportunity to hold our final ‘You Say, We Do (If we can) 

meeting. 

This is a meeting where parents can come to us with their 
concerns or suggestions and we can have an open and honest 

discussion in order to enhance certain areas of school life. In the past these have 

been really successful; already this year, specific procedures and tweaks have 

occurred based on what you have asked.  

This meeting will take place at 2:30pm on Monday 15th July in the school hall. 

Any parent, who would like to attend can sign in at the school office and will be 

escorted to the school hall. Refreshments will be available.  

Kind regards 

Mr C.Marston 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


